
 

 

Diary Dates for the Term  

Monday 12th Feb-Friday 16th Feb-Half Term 

 

Tuesday 27th Feb-Stoats class assembly 2.30pm 

Thursday 1st March -World Book day 

Friday 2nd March –Book and Bun sale 

Tuesday 13th March-Hedgehogs class assembly 

2.30pm 

Tuesday 27th March –Kestrels class assembly 2.30pm 

Thursday 29th March –Last day of term 

……………………………………………………………………….………………… 

Theme for the week beginning 19th February—  
An� Bullying 

…………………………………………………………………….…………………… 

Awards 

 

Well done to O
ers who have won the a
endance shield with 

an a
endance rate of 98.9%.  

Congratula�ons to  Oak for winning the House Points Cup with 

139 house points. 

Congratula�ons to Daisy (Kestrels), Abbie (O
ers), Callum 

(Badgers), Summer and Travis (Hedgehogs) and Gabriel (Hares)   

who received their gold cer�ficates this week. 

Well done to Kaci (O
ers), Hannah (Foxes), Kya (Hares), Keaton 

(Stoats), Connor (Hedgehogs), Gabriella (Owls), Charlie 

(Kestrels), Willow (Dormice) and Lilly (Robins) who were 

nominated for the Growth Mindset award this half term and to   

Charlo
e (Badgers) who was the award winner. Well done 

everyone! 

……………………………………………………….………………………………… 

M and M Produc�ons present Treasure Island 

 

M&M Produc�ons will be visi�ng us again on 21st March  to 

perform their adapta�on of Treasure Island. This is a lovely 

opportunity for all the children to see a live performance of a 

piece of classic literature. We will be reques�ng a voluntary 

contribu�on of £3.50 to cover performance costs– further 

details and reminders will follow in due course. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Clubs 

 

Clubs with teachers will resume in the first  week a8er half term 

and run for 4 weeks. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Plas�cs in school 

 

There has been a lot of media coverage recently about 

campaigns to reduce plas�c including those for a  plas�c-free 

Ivybridge. In support of this we are increasingly aware of the 

numbers of disposable water bo
les we find in school. We are 

trying very hard to cut down the amount of plas�c waste that 

we produce at school. Please could all children bring a reusable 

drinks bo�le rather than a disposable one - these tend to get 

le8 lying around, o8en with very li
le having been drunk from 

them, and have to go straight in the bin. If all children could 

avoid these single-use, disposable bo
les it would have a big 

impact on the amount of waste generated, and therefore on the 

environment. 

We are also looking at ways we can 

increase environmental awareness 

through our curriculum– more 

details to follow. Any ideas and 

knowledge will be very welcome. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

 

This will take place on Thursday 1st March . The children will be 

asked to dress as a book character for the day and there will be 

special ac�vi�es in class. On Friday  a group of Year 5 girls will be 

running a Books and Buns sale. Children will be asked to bring a 

good quality book which they no longer need they can exchange 

for a different book at a bargain price of 50p. All 

books and buns will be 50p (50p for a book, 50p 

for a bun). Proceeds will buy new books for 

school and a dona�on will be made to Cancer 

Research 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Half Term 

 

We hope that you managed to visit us on Open Day and had the 

opportunity to share your child’s learning. Reports for years 1-6 

will be sent home at the end of the Spring Term.  

Next week is half term. School commences again on Monday 

19th February. We wish you all a happy and healthy half term. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Manor at the County Football Finals 

 

Manor Primary football team had a fantas�c a8ernoon in the 

county finals in Paignton on Thursday 1st February.  The 

tournament started very well with 1-0 wins over Curledge Street 

and Newport Primary. The final group game ended in a 4-0 

defeat to Wynstream.  The team, however, qualified for the 

semi-final, but were narrowly beaten in a very close game 

against Langtree 1-0.  Team Manor should be rightly proud that 

a8er two qualifying rounds, they reached the final four teams in 

the county! 

A huge congratula�ons to all of the team who have given 

everything on this fantas�c journey! 
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